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June 20, 2023 - Discussion Item 
Vision Zero Action Plan Update 

On August 9, 2022, the Board approved the adoption of a resolution to implement the 
Vision Zero initiative with a goal of eliminating all traffic-related fatalities and severe 
injuries by 2040. 

As a result, the Board directed the Traffic Engineering Division to create a Vision Zero 
Action Plan prioritizing vehicle, bicycle, and pedestrian roadway safety, ADA 
accessibility through a combination of engineering, enforcement, education, and 
evaluation. 

This discussion item has been scheduled to update the Board on the status of the 
development of the Vison Zero Action Plan; and the identification of safety projects to 
be funded as part of the Accelerated Transportation Safety Program. 

This item is for informational purposes only. Board action is not required at this time. 
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